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AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE CONCERNING:
Required Influenza (FLU) Vaccine for ALL Pre-K 3 & 4 Students

September 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian of a Pre-K Student:

Requirements for compliance with Chapter 14: Immunization for Pupils In School require ALL Pre-K students to
receive a seasonal flu vaccine here regulations were outlined in your enroliment packet.

ALL PRE-KINDERGARTEN STUDENT MUST PROVIDE WRITTEN DOCUMENTATION OF HAVING RECEIVED
AN INFLUENZA VACCINE SOMETIME BETWEEN SEPTEMBER 1 AND DECEMBER 31 OF EACH YEAR:

Children who do not receive this vaccination may be excluded from school until they comply or the flu season is over.

Thank you in advance for your help. Please do not hesitate to contact the school nurse,
Johanna Reyes at 201-833-5549, should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
ALC % g
Fobanna Rayea
David Deubel Johanna Reyes BSN, RN
Principal School Nurse
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN JANUARY 3rd, 2025
Student Name: Date:

Q Date of immunization: Influenza Vaccination

Signature of Physician
Physician’s Official Stamp

o | have attached an official copy of my child’s immunization that shows the date of this year’s flu shot
(2023-2024 school year).

o If your child should be allergic to eggs, please have your physician send documented proof that your child
cannot receive the required vaccine. This document can be on the doctor’s prescription or in a letter
containing the doctor’s letterhead.

o If you should exercise your right to request a religious vaccine exemption, please have the letter & its
original signature to the Nurse’s Office in Bryant School no later than December 20, 2025
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